yogichadda@yahoo.com>

To: SK Singh <sk\_singh\_bitsindri@yahoo.com>

Ce: State Bank of India <sbi.11812@sbi.co.in>, "swetak90@gmail.com"

Dear Prof (Dr.) Shyam Kishore Singh , Director, BITS

We did talk on the phone that we are planning to have two more scholarships planned to be awarded to BIT

students. This letter is written to inform you that I have transfered the following amounts to SBI:

1. DATE Dec.14, 2012 Amount \$3,000 (INR 1,65,450) A/C 31667040717 2. DATE Dec.20,2012 Amount \$3,000 (INR 1,65,450) A/C 31667040717 For the first scholarship, I have sent you \$3,000 on March 22, 2012 which has been already received by the bank. The distribution of these scholarships is requested as summarized below:

(a) TWO SCHOLARSHIPS: Starting from the second year (Sophomore Year in American Term), I suggest that this scholarship may be given to a deserving student who has a grade B+ or better and lacks means to support either from Mechanical/Production Engineering Department.

(b) ONE SCHOLARSHIP: Essentially for a GIRL Student with a grade average of B or better from Mechanical/

Production Engineering. Failing which you might award this to the best Girl student from any other department.

I understand that the first scholarship was not paid because the money was not transfered in time. I believe that

this will be paid in the first term of the year 2013. Please advice about the payment of the second and third scholarship.

Please inform me if any other details are needed. With best wishes and A HAPPY NEW YEAR to you all and the BITS family.

Dr. Yogendra Singh Chadda (ME-1957)